
To the Glory of God, the Father through the Holy
Spirit

I Give Thanks to Our Lord Jesus Christ who
Shared His Priesthood with me through the laying

of hands of

Most Rev. Archbishop L.J. Goody

on August 31, 1974

Invitation to gather and celebrate the joyous

occasion of Monsignor Brian O’Loughlin The
celebration will be two-fold, please accept for one. The choice
is because not all people prefer to travel at night, especially

long distances:

1. Con-celebrated Mass at 9:30am on Sunday, August 25th,
followed by a farewell lunch

2. Con-celebrated Vigil Mass on the actual date of
Monsignor’s Ordination on Saturday, August 31st at 6pm,

followed by a sit-down dinner.

Please RSVP by Friday 16th of August to
admin.south.perth@perthcatholic.orga.au


